

Thursday 20th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 we are unable to go on a residential this year! However, we will not let that stop us having fun and we have planned a week of fun activities instead! The cost is £25 and school is matching this cost; making this week as affordable as possible. Please see what we have planned below:

Day	Activity	Lunch
Monday 14 <sup>th</sup> June	Art day	Normal school lunch
Tuesday 15 <sup>th</sup> June	Movie day	Takeaway lunch
Wednesday 16 <sup>th</sup> June	Board Games day	Normal school lunch
Thursday 17 <sup>th</sup> June	Crawfordsburn Park + Bangor	BBQ lunch
Friday 18 <sup>th</sup> June	Splash Water Park	Packed lunch required

We want all children to participate in this week of fun! Please pay a booking deposit of £5 to secure your child's place using the link from the school office, which will be sent to you via text and/or email. The remaining balance must be paid by Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> June and all monies must be paid through the SchoolMoney App.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Irwin

Primary 7 Teacher.



